
 

 

 

                      
INSTITUTE OF FOREST BIODIVERSITY (IFB), HYDERABAD 

October 20, 2022 

A report on Celebration of FIT India Freedom Run 3.0 program 

at IFB, Hyderabad. 
 

The Institute of Forest Biodiversity (IFB), Hyderabad celebrated the FIT India 

Freedom Run 3.0 program on 20th October 2022. Shri E. Venkat Reddy, IFS, Director, 

IFB hoisted the flag. Officers, Scientists, Technical and Supporting Staff, Research 

Fellows, and Students participated in the program.  

  

After hosting the flag, Director, Division Heads, Scientists & Technical staff, and 

Students shared experiences of Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav, the importance of the FIT 

India Freedom Run 3.0 program, etc. All the officers, scientists, and staff of IFB, 

Hyderabad participated in a rally (walk) from IFB-Office to Bahadurpally village and the 

walk covered 3km. A total of 85 Officers/ Scientists Technical staff, and students 

participated in this program.  

The overall program is coordinated by Shri E. Manikanta Reddy, Technician, 

Extension Division. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Glimpses of the Program 

  

 
 

 

  
                                    

  

 


